
 
 

 
April 2003 

F.A.O. : Head of Mathematics / Co-ordinator of Mathematics 
 
Dear colleague, 
 May I take this opportunity to bring to your attention the events that the Norfolk Branch 
of The Mathematical Association has taking place during the summer term? 
 

WEDNESDAY 14th MAY 7.00 pm 
School of Education, University of East Anglia 

(Room EDU 0.18) 
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

Followed by refreshments and a presentation entitled 
‘PROBLEMS, PROBLEMS, PROBLEMS’ 

by Alec Fisher 
from The Centre for Research in Critical Thinking, at UEA 

 
 

WEDNESDAY 2nd  JULY* 
Thorpe St. Andrew High School 

22nd  ANNUAL SCHOOLS’ MATHEMATICS QUIZ 
 

Further details and an entry form will be mailed for this event on a separate flyer 
*To be confirmed 

 
THURSDAY 3rd JULY 1.45 pm 

Lecture Theatre 3, University of East Anglia 
 

The YEAR 12 SEMINAR 
‘ANOTHER MATHEMATICAL MYSTERY TOUR’ 

given by 
 MEMBERS OF THE UNIVERSITY’S MATHEMATICS DEPARTMENT 

 
We are again offering a seminar of three, 20 minute lectures, running consecutively, and aimed at first year 
advanced level students. As in the previous two years the seminar is part of the university’s Admissions Open 
Day, and hopefully this will help in your planning. You are invited to bring along as many students and 
colleagues as you wish, and as usual there is no charge.  
 
 

DATE FOR THE DIARY… 
WEDNESDAY 12th NOVEMBER 2003 at 2.00 pm 

AUTUMN TERM SIXTH FORM LECTURE, UEA LT 1 
 

 
Please remember that full details of the Mathematical Association’s programme can be found on the national 
website, at www.m-a.org.uk . 
 
 

Best wishes for the term, 
Peter Walker. Administration Secretary 

Norfolk  Branch 
 
 Admin Secretary. Peter Walker 
 Tel. 01502 678122 
  


